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Your learning journey 
to new horizons 

 

Nursery Trip to Farmer Gow’s – Tuesday 18th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                           Tuesday 14th May 2024 

 

For our end-of-year Nursery trip, we have organised a trip to Farmer Gow’s on Tuesday 18th 

June. This will be an all-day event for all children and no 15 hours child will need to pay for any 

additional funded hours that day. 

 

Whilst at Farmer Gow’s, we will be given the opportunity to handle chicks, bottle feed the lambs 

and goat kids, collect eggs and go on a walk around the farm to feed the animals. A treasure 

hunt in the hay bales will also be organised and we will be able to ride pedal tractors. We will 

not be able to visit the gift shop so your child does not need to bring any money on the day. 

 

Your child will need a packed lunch and a drink in a rucksack. Your child does not have to wear 

school uniform, but must wear appropriate clothes for a day out. Depending on the weather 

forecast, they will need a sun hat and sun cream if the weather is warm and will need 

waterproof clothing if it is wet. If they suffer from travel sickness, please supply them with 

the appropriate medication, in its original packaging, (including some for the return journey) and 

give this, in a named envelope, to an adult. 

 

We are travelling via coach, leaving at 9.15am. Your child will still need to be in school at normal 

time, 8.45am. We will be arriving back at school at around 3:00pm. Staff will keep in contact 

with the school if there are any changes in timing. 

 

This is not a curriculum trip, so unless the trip is paid for in advance, your child will not be able 

to go and will have to stay at home that day. The cost of this trip is £17.05 per child. Payments 

can be made through your ParentPay logins, given to you at the beginning of the year; you will 

also give consent via ParentPay. 

 

We are looking forward to a great trip! 

 

Miss Godfrey 
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